
Frithelstock Playing Field Association 
 

Committee Meeting 

 

Wednesday 2 April 2014 

 

Held at The Clinton Arms, Frithelstock 

 

 

Present: Terry Warrington, Mark Thomas, Richard Joseph, Susan Bowman, 

Public: A. Green, D. Debnam, C. Heckman 

 

Apologies for absence: Ian and Eileen Brown 

 

 

1 New replacement picnic table was offered for £200 by T Warrington and agreed by all 

that we should purchase it and have it in place as soon as possible. 

 

2 The Chairman outlined the proposed repositioning of the gates and opening up of the 

access.  A plan had been drawn up and it had been submitted to TDC for approval by the 

secretary.  This was considered by the TDC contact to be routine and no planning 

permission as such was needed.  A reply is awaited. 

   Attention was drawn to the permanent puddle which causes distress to neighbour and 

needs to be filled in.      

 

3 A new sign was needed for the gate – to re-affirm the opening and closing times. 

(Winter 8.00am to 4.00pm Summer 8.00am to 8.00pm (Times are approximate). Also to 

state ‘No dogs allowed’ and signed by both FPA and FPC.  [Action: TW] 

 

4 The committee acknowledged the help of C Heckman and M Stokes who open and close 

the gates throughout the year – and in all weathers - and our appreciation recorded.  

Susan Bowman volunteered to stand in when Messrs Stokes and Heckman were on 

holiday.   [Action: RJ] 

 

5 It was agreed that another ‘Tractor Safari’ should be organised for the August bank 

Holiday Sunday 24 August. 

 

6 It was unanimously agreed that our Chairman should be nominated to represent the 

committee on the Village Hall Committee.  

 

7 There was no other business – and the meeting was closed. 

 

 

Richard Joseph 

Secretary 


